
I continue to be posted in by Ben on AGM and Hoburne status, and will be doing a 
recce with him shortly for Bashley to look into setting up the quiz / treasure 
hunt, and how / where things are done there. Craig failed to mention in his 
extensive report that we checked out Brean earlier in the year,... It's no longer 
suitable for a PLUS event, all private hire. But we tried. The sparking speaker 
next to the public path is still sparking on the crazy golf course, the chippy 
still only takes cash! Likely it's 2-3 years off but a walking w/e venue in Wales 
might be available in that time frame, this is also being looked into by Craig. 
The Wales weekend also identified some training needs such as AGM's - how are they
run, what are the procedures, alongside social media and shall we say 'real' 
training' in skills. Cornwall saw four takers and will be run essentially as a 
recce mission for future expansion and better timing.

It's been quiet!

Hi everyone, missed you.

Regards

Adrian


